We have closed our doors

The Acquista family & Acquista Trattoria have been honored to serve Queens,
NYC, St. John’s University, and the surrounding communities for the
past 23 and a half years.When we opened our doors in May of 2021,

we were excited to introduce a new type of eatery go the Fresh Meadows
area, one that would bring Southern Italian comfort food and the
Italian-American classics to the mouths and hearts of so many. Over the
years our restaurant evolved, but one thing remained constant; our
commitment to offering a warm, welcoming place to gather. We served our
hearts out, and we can’t thank you enough. To our customers, employees,
neighbors, and friends, we thank you for all your love and dedication.
Our hearts are full as we say goodbye.

Ci Vediamo



